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March 6, 2017 
 
To: Matt Fetsch, NDHSAA Executive Director and NDHSAA Board 
of Directors 
 
From: Pete Moe, Boys District 10 Tournament Manager 
 
Re: Streaming the District 10 Tournament 
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to appeal the $1,000 fine that was levied 
to District 10 for my failure to seek prior approval from the 
NDHSAA office. 
 
I can offer no excuse for my error other than a lapse of memory on 
my part. Over the years I have managed several district and regional 
tournaments and have prided myself on paying attention to detail, in 
this case I simply forgot to contact the office. It did not dawn on me 
until I started working on the financial statement for the tournament. 
Once I realized my error, I immediately contacted Associate Director 
Bubach to report it and then followed up with a phone call to 
Executive Director Fetsch. 
 
I ask that you not punish the schools of District 10 for my error and 
you have my sincere apology. 
 

Peter C. Moe 
 
Peter C. Moe 
Athletic Director 
Washburn High School 
 


